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Message from Lauren Noble ’11, Founder  

Since our founding in the winter of 2010, the Buckley Program has grown 
immensely. Today, we are close to passing the $200,000 mark in funds raised, 
thanks to both supportive foundations and individuals. We have developed roots 
on campus, becoming an integral part of its academic geography. And we are 
poised to continue growing and making an impact at Yale. I hope you take the 
time to read this newsletter and learn more about what we are doing in New 
Haven. 

I am deeply grateful to those who have shown their trust in this Program and its 
leadership. We started with an ambitious goal — to provide true intellectual 
diversity at Yale — and many joined us in making that goal a reality. I want to 
thank all of our donors for their generosity. As we look into the future, I hope to 
continue reporting more blue skies and smooth sailing.  

 

Message from Nathaniel Zelinsky ’13, Student President 

On behalf of the Buckley Program, I am happy to report a successful end to the 
2011-2012 academic year — and what a year it has been. We started at a 
clipped pace and never looked back. Beginning in September, the Program 
brought 19 guest speakers to Yale’s campus, averaging almost one a week in the 
spring semester. Lecturers included Harvard Professor Harvey Mansfield, 
Ambassador L. Paul Bremer ’63, and The Wall Street Journal’s Steve Moore.  

Our November gala-conference on the 60th anniversary of God and Man at Yale 
saw close to 200 guests come to New Haven for an afternoon of panel 
discussions and an evening of tributes by members of the Buckley family and Dr. 
Henry Kissinger.  

In February, we sent 20 students on a subsidized educational trip to the 
Conservative Political Action Conference in DC, where they spent three days 
observing the conference activities. That same month, we launched our new 
debate series, in partnership with the Rosenkranz Family Foundation. The first 
two debates explored the Supreme Court’s interpretation of the 2nd Amendment 
and the role of American foreign policy. For their support of this activity, we would 
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Message from the 
Chairman of the Board, 
Roger Kimball M. Phil ’82 
Last year at about this time, I regaled you 
with stories of Lauren Noble’s splendid and 
effective efforts on behalf of 1) free speech 
and 2) broadcasting the intellectual legacy 
of our eponymous inspiration, William F. 
Buckley, Jr.  

Please pardon me if I engage in what H. W. 
Fowler, author of Modern English Usage, 
anatomized as “elegant variation.” Prepare 
thyself: I am going to sing the same songs, 
about the same themes, but will do so a bit 
louder. 

Let me get the bad news out of the way 
first. Last year, I invoked Nietzsche’s idea 
of “the eternal return” when talking about 
the various threats to free speech that were 
abroad on American college campus, very 
much including Yale, alas. But of course that 
was before the Buckley Program convened its 
conference in November on “The Future of 
Free Speech” which made national headlines 
when scores of students attempted to 
disrupt the proceedings and then lined the 
walkways to shout and spit at the conference 
participants as they departed.

This took place just a day after Yale College 
exploded with great misery, also to the 
bemusement of a watching nation, over the 
issue of insensitive Halloween costumes. 
Probably, you saw the video of the college 
crybullies screaming obscenities at the Master 
(as he then was) of Silliman College. 

Yale has since retired the title “Master,” 
established a committee to come up with 
principles for renaming things that offend 
the delicate snowflakes on campus, and has 
even begun the process of reviewing the 
stained glass windows and other art works on 
campus to see if they offend any recognized 
victim group. Those that do will be removed 
and sent to a “safe space” for “study.” 

Anyone who recalls the toxic fermentations 
of the 1960s will instantly see the relevance 
of Nietzsche’s forbidding metaphor about the 
eternal return to our current troubles. It is, 
as the philosopher Yogi Berra remarked in 
another context, déjà vu all over again. 

Throughout this insanity, the Buckley 
Program has sallied forth on the high road 
dispensing what David Hume once extolled 
as “the calm sunshine of the mind.” 

Lauren has greatly expanded the Program’s 
student fellows, presided over countless 
lectures, seminars, panels, screenings, 
conferences as well as what has become our 
annual “Disinvitation Dinner.”  She started the 
gala event as something of a lark after a spate 
of distinguished personages, from Ayaan 
Hirsi Ali and Condoleezza Rice to Charles 
Murray and George Will were disinvited 
from various bastions of higher learning for 
expressing opinions that offended someone, 
somewhere.  
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Chairman Roger Kimball at 
the Fifth Annual Conference.

U.S. Senator Ben Sasse 
delivers the keynote 
address at our Fifth 
Annual Conference.

Student fellows with Jay Nordlinger

cont. on next page
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Message from the 
Founder & Executive Director, 
Lauren Noble ’11 
As we embark upon another school year, I am delighted 
to present you with the Buckley Program’s 2015-
2016 Annual Report. Looking back on the past twelve 
months, I am so grateful for all of our supporters. 
I hope this report will serve not only to update you 
on the many activities of the past year, but also to 
underscore the critical importance of your generosity 
in our success.  

It’s no secret that free speech and free minds are having 
a tough time of it at Yale and on college campuses 
across the nation. In this climate, the Buckley Program 
has continued to spark debates and discussions that are 
not otherwise happening in New Haven and beyond. 

The pages that follow will fill you in on our latest 
initiatives, including our popular spring and fall break 
seminars as well as our burgeoning student fellows 
program. Read on to learn more about forthcoming 
highlights, from our exciting fall speaker series line up 
to the release of the second Buckley Program Book. 

It’s been a privilege to watch the Program grow 
throughout the past five years. In addition to the 
climbing number of student fellows welcomed into 
our ranks, we also saw expanded coverage of our 
programs – particularly our free speech survey and 
conference – in the national media. In addition, we 
reach thousands of people online through social 
media, with our YouTube channel racking up nearly a 
half million views. 

The encouraging news is that more people than ever 
before stepped up to make all of this possible. In the 
past three years, our community of donors has jumped 
from 354 to 826. Meanwhile, last year’s contributions 
totaled $669,936, up from $441,229 in 2013. Later 
on in this report, you’ll find several student perspectives 
describing the tremendous impact of your support. 

Finally, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me with 
any questions, concerns, or comments about the 
Program. I would love to hear from you and can be 
reached at Lauren@BuckleyProgram.com. 

Thank you for empowering us to resist the campus 
groupthink and defend the free exchange of ideas 
where it is urgently needed. 

George Will was our first honoree at a smashing gala 
dinner. This year, we were proud to host former New 
York City Police Commissioner Ray Kelly, among 
whose distinctions was being disinvited from Brown 
University for the tort of helping to keep New York 
City safe. Somehow, I suspect we will be holding that 
dinner or something very like it for a long time to 
come. 

The truth is, the Buckley Program goes from strength 
to strength. In just a few short years, Lauren has taken 
a student seminar and transformed it into powerhouse 
that fosters open debate about a wide range of pressing 
policy issues. Nor is the Buckley Program only a Yale 
phenomenon.  Over the last couple of years it has 
grown into a network whose initiatives reach across 
the country and whose programs receive national 
attention. The spirit of Bill Buckley—that beneficent 
apostle of limited government, ordered liberty, and the 
civilizing potential of democratic capitalism—is alive 
and well in the Buckley Program even if it is under 
siege elsewhere at Yale and other campuses. 

This oasis of freedom and sanity did not just happen. 
It has not been the product of spontaneous generation. 
Lauren had been able to clear the ground and set 
the flag of freedom only because of your generosity. 
The Buckley Program has grown from an idea into 
a vibrant reality because of your help. I hope that 
you will look around at all she has wrought and say 
“This is good. I want more of it.” Your support is as 
indispensable to the continuation of Bill Buckley’s 
legacy of responsible freedom as it is appreciated by all 
of us who are members of the Program’s cheerleading 
squadron. Thank you in advance for helping to make 
this important work possible. 

                           

Founder and Executive Director Lauren Noble '11 
at the Second Annual Disinvitation Dinner.
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Message from the Student 	
President, Josh Altman ’17
Any attendee of last year’s Buckley Program conference 
on free speech stood witness to the forces threatening 
the University’s principle commitment to open 
inquiry and the dissemination of knowledge. While 
the irony of an attempt to shut down a free speech 
conference was surely lost on the protesters, the 
Buckley Program stood firm in its mission to promote 
open-minded debate at Yale. While campus debate on 
the University’s role in relation to race and diversity 
is an important issue amongst current Yale students, 
student protesters and many closed-minded students 
in the classroom have forgotten that establishing any 
new policy requires rigorous debate that will engage, 
not neglect, various viewpoints. Students who attend 
Buckley Program events – especially those who may 
strongly disagree with our guests’ politics – are enriched 
by the opportunity to hear a different perspective. Our 
fellows range across the political spectrum, but each 
firmly supports the virtues of intellectual diversity.  

Despite the efforts of free speech’s detractors, the 
Buckley Program has grown its reputation amongst 
the student body as an ardent defender of intellectual 
freedom on campus. While the Yale administration 
often reaffirms its commitment to free speech in 
emails to students, the administration fails to make 
clear that protesters’ demands involve complex issues 
on which reasonable students can disagree. Where the 
administration falls short in maintaining a space for all 

Student President Josh Altman '17 at the Second Annual 
Disinvitation Dinner.

perspectives, the Buckley Program picks up the slack 
by inviting a diverse docket of speakers who challenge 
campus orthodoxy, such as Professors Robert George 
and Jonathan Haidt. The result of such efforts is clear: 
the Program received over 30 new applications since 
November, with nearly each application indicating an 
admiration for the Buckley Program’s mission and for 
our response to the protests.

While the Buckley Program has and will continue to 
defend free speech at Yale, this year has also been a 
testament to the Program’s ability to connect students 
with the legacy of William F. Buckley, Jr. and larger 
national efforts to protect intellectual diversity. The 
50th Anniversary of Firing Line allowed students 
to learn about Buckley’s life from those who spoke 
about his lifelong commitment to making diverse 
debates available to the public. Moreover, students at 
the annual Disinvitation Dinner had an opportunity 
to connect with the Program’s supporters as well as 
hear from former NYPD Commissioner Ray Kelly 
and his cautionary tale of what can occur when there 
is no student organization serving in the vanguard of 
defending open discussion on college campuses. 

With an election cycle that offers more in way of 
personality than in policy, the Buckley Program seeks 
to elevate campus discourse about national politics 
as well. Our panel on the 2016 Presidential Election 
focused on the success of populism on the political 
left and right and what it means for the general 
election. Expanding on this theme, the Program had 
an opportunity to hear Yuval Levin speak on how 
conservatism has attempted and failed to rebrand itself 
in the 21st Century and what the political implications 
may be. This coming fall, we will also be hosting our 
annual conference, which will focus on the history 
and future of the American party system, with guests 
including Bill Kristol, William Galston, and James 
Taranto. 

The student board, thanks to the help of Karina 
Kovalcik ’17, has taken efforts to engage with the 
broader New Haven community. With the renewal 
of the Priscilla Buckley Project, the Buckley Program 
helped connect local New Haven high school students 
with Buckley fellows, who taught one-day courses on 
various political and philosophical topics.  

Without your generous support of the Buckley 
Program, none of this would be possible. We stand 
strong in our fight against free speech’s detractors and 
against those who simply disregard the mission of 
Yale. On behalf of the 174 Buckley Program fellows, I 
would like to thank you all for your continued support. 



   Fall 2015 
•	 Speechwriting Seminar with Chris Michel 

	S aturday, September 12, 2015
•	 Screening of Best of Enemies 

	 Wednesday, September 16, 2015
•	 Lecture by Professor Jonathan Haidt 

	 "Coddling U. vs. Strengthening U.: Which is  
	 best for students in the era of diversity?" 
	T hursday, September 24, 2015

•	 Lecture by Dr. Charles Krauthammer 
	 "Decline Is A Choice: The Obama Era of  
	 Foreign Policy" 
	 Made possible with the generous support of the Irving  
	 Brown  Lecture Series and Young America’s Foundation 
	 Monday, September 28, 2015

•	 Panel on Antisemitism in the 21st Century 
	 Featuring Ruth Wisse, Charles Small, and  
	 Rabbi Leah Cohen 
	 Wednesday, October 14, 2015

•	 Fall Break Honors Seminar  
	 The Intellectual Foundations of Modern  
	 Conservatism with Steven Hayward  
	 Thursday, October 22, 2015 to  
	S aturday, October 24, 2015

•	 Seminar with Jay Nordlinger on Children of Monsters 
	 Monday, October 26, 2015

•	 Fifth Annual Conference 
	 The Future of Free Speech: Threats in  
	 Higher Education and Beyond  
	 Friday, November 6, 2015

2015-2016 
Academic Year 
Events In Review 
This past academic year, the Buckley Program 
hosted a total of eighteen events, including 
lectures, conferences, seminars, and debates.  

Panel discussion on "Defection in the 2016 Election"

   SPRING 2016 
•	 Dinner Discussion with Professor Donald Kagan 		

	 Monday, January 25, 2016 
•	 Lecture by Professor Robert P. George 

	 "Academic Freedom and Liberal Arts Ideals" 
	 Wednesday, February 3, 2016

•	 Panel Discussion on “Defection in the 2016 
Election: Sanders, Trump, and Exodus from the 
Establishment”  
	 Featuring Eliana Johnson, Jim McLaughlin,  
	 Matt Rhoades, and Professor Jacob Hacker  
	 Wednesday, February 10, 2016 

•	 50th Anniversary of Firing Line Celebration 			
	 Featuring Larry Kudlow, James Freeman,  
	 Stephen S. Roach, Linda Bridges, 	  
	 Neal B. Freeman, Jeff Greenfield, and Tom Wolfe 
	 Saturday, February 27, 2016 

•	 Seminar with Professor Jean Yarbrough on 
Theodore Roosevelt  
	 March 3, 2016 

•	 Spring Break Honors Seminar  
	 The Federalist Papers and the American Founding  
	 with Professor Charles R. Kesler  
	 Monday, March 14, 2016 to  
	 Wednesday, March 16, 2016

•	 Firing Line Debate: “Syrian Refugees in the U.S.: 
A Humanitarian Obligation or a National Security 
Threat?” 
	 Featuring Alex Nowrasteh, Mark Krikorian,  
	 and Dr. Margarita Mooney 
	 Thursday, March 31, 2016

•	 Lecture by Dr. Charles Murray  
	 "Coming Apart: Class Divisions in America” 
	 Co-Sponsored with AEI on Campus  
	 Thursday, April 7, 2016

•	 Lecture by Dr. Yuval Levin 
	 "What Are Conservatives For?" 
	 Tuesday, April 26, 2016

•	 Second Annual Disinvitation Dinner 
	 Keynote address by former NYPD  
	 Commissioner Ray Kelly 
	 Thursday, April 28, 2016
 
Video footage of many of these events is available  
on our YouTube channel. 
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Firing Line Debate on the Syrian refugee crisis.



Save The Date: October 28, 2016 
Please save the date for the Buckley Program’s Sixth Annual Conference on The Future of the Party 
System in America.

The afternoon and evening will feature panel discussions followed by a dinner with a keynote address. 

Speakers will include James Ceaser, Beverly Gage, Morris Fiorina, William Kristol, Henry Olsen,  
William Galston, Charles Hill, William F. B. O'Reilly, Ramesh Ponnuru, Roger Kimball, James 
Taranto, Margaret Hoover, and E. Donald Elliott. U.S. Congressman Ron DeSantis will deliver the 
keynote address. 

An invitation with further details will follow. Until September 30th, a block of hotel 
rooms is available at the Omni Hotel (203-772-6664). Please mention the Buckley 
Program when you call. 

Preliminary FALL 2016  
Schedule of Events

 

Wednesday, September 21st

Lecture by Ben Shapiro 
Made possible with generous support of the Irving Brown Lecture 
Series and Young America's Foundation

Monday, September 26th 
Climate Policy Firing Line Debate with Jeremy Carl  

Saturday, October 1st 
Book Launch Reception for Campus Speech in Crisis: What 
The Yale Experience Can Teach America, featuring remarks by 
Judge José A. Cabranes

Thursday, October 6th 
Affordable Care Act Firing Line Debate with James Capretta

Thursday, October 20th  
to Saturday, October 22nd 
Fall Break Honors Seminar on the Morality of Capitalism 
with Dr. James Otteson

Friday, October 28th 
Sixth Annual Conference. See below for more information.  

Thursday, November 3rd
School Choice Firing Line Debate with Chester Finn and 
Henry Levin 

Thursday, December 8th
Lecture by Dr. Ben Carson

To receive announcements about events, including times and 
locations, please join our e-mail list by contacting Lauren@
BuckleyProgram.com. We are currently in the process of adding 
additional events and speakers, so please stay tuned. 
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Larry Kudlow at the 50th Anniversary of Firing 
Line celebration.

Professor Donald Kagan at our June 2016 
reunion event.

Panel discussion on Antisemitism in the 21st 
Century



Conference 2015 
On November 6th, we hosted our Fifth Annual 
Conference on The Future of Free Speech: Threats in 
Higher Education and Beyond. The event began with 
opening remarks by Silliman College Master Nicholas 
Christakis, followed by a series of panel discussions 
on the history of free speech at Yale, the state of 
free expression and intellectual diversity in higher 
education today, and threats to free speech beyond 
the academy. Speakers included Charles Hill, Geoffrey 
Kabaservice, Jytte Klausen, Nathaniel Zelinsky, Greg 
Lukianoff, Anne D. Neal, James Piereson, Noël Valis, 
Bradley A. Smith, Harry Stein, Kevin D. Williamson, 
and Roger Kimball. That evening, U.S. Senator Ben 
Sasse delivered the keynote address. 

We received a record number of 265 registrations for 
the conference. Events at Yale ended up making the 
event more relevant than we could have predicted 
when we organized conference months in advance. 
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Second Annual 	  
Disinvitation Dinner 
On April 28, 2016, the Buckley Program hosted its 
Second Annual Disinvitation Dinner in New York City. 
The aim of the event is to provide a forum for a speaker 
whose voice has been silenced on a college campus. 
Last year, the Pulitzer Prize-winning columnist George 
Will, disinvited by Scripps College, was our inaugural 
honoree. This year, we were thrilled to host former 
New York City Police Department Commissioner Ray 
Kelly, who delivered the speech he would have given 
at Brown University had he not been rudely shouted 
down there a few years earlier.

One hundred seventy-five students, alumni, and other 
supporters of the Program attended the dinner, which 
was held at the Plaza. In addition to raising funds 
for the Program’s activities, the event also served to 
highlight the endangered cause of free expression and 
gained the attention of several national media outlets, 
including The Washington Post, The Federalist, and The 
Weekly Standard.

Committee for the Defense  
of Freedom at Yale 
In response to the protests on campus during the fall 
semester, members and supporters of the Buckley 
Program helped to organize an open letter to Yale 
President Peter Salovey under the auspices of the 
Committee for the Defense of Freedom at Yale. The 
letter rejected the demands of the student protestors, 
defended Nicholas and Erika Christakis and free 
expression, and called for the university to stay true 
to the principles of the Woodward Report. The letter 
received over 800 signatures from students, alumni, 
faculty, and other concerned citizens and was covered 
by local and national media outlets. 

Former Student President Zach Young '17 
at the Fith Annual Conference.

Former NYPD Commissioner Ray Kelly delivering the keynote address 
at our Second Annual Disinvitation Dinner.



Honors Seminars 
Building upon the successful launch of our Honors 
Seminar Program in March 2015, we were thrilled to 
offer seminars during both the fall and spring breaks 
this past academic year. Open to undergraduates and 
graduate students alike, these seminars provided 
students with an excellent opportunity to engage with 
important material in greater depth than our one-day 
events typically permit.

Over fall break in October 2015, we hosted an 
intensive, three-day seminar covering the intellectual 
foundations of modern conservatism. This seminar 
was taught Professor Steven Hayward, the Ronald 
Reagan Distinguished Visiting Professor at 
Pepperdine University’s Graduate School of Public 
Policy. Participating students read selections of F. A. 
Hayek, Edmund Burke, Michael Oakeshott, Henry 
Hazlitt, Irving Kristol, and many others. 

Over three days of spring break this year in March 
2016, twenty students explored The Federalist Papers 
and the American Founding with Professor Charles 
Kesler. Professor Kesler is a professor of government 
Claremont McKenna College and the editor of the 
Claremont Review of Books. 

In light of the strong reviews we received from 
students about this program, we are looking forward 
to offering our next honors seminar in October. We 
are excited to welcome Dr. James Otteson, Executive 
Director of BB&T Center for the Study of Capitalism 
and Thomas W. Smith Presidential Chair in Business 
Ethics at Wake Forest University. He will teach a 
seminar exploring the morality of capitalism. 
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Yuval Levin speaks on "What Are Conservatives For?"

Fifth Annual Conference Panel Three.

Student Fellows Program
The 2015-2016 was a record-breaking year for the 
growth of our student fellows program. We recruited 
a total of 77 students throughout the year (55 during 
the fall semester and 22 during the spring semester), 
increasing the number of student members to nearly 175.

The Buckley Program’s student fellows get access special 
opportunities including participating in seminars, 
meeting guest speakers over a meal, receiving free books, 
attending conferences, social events, and more. Fellows-
only events included seminars with Jay Nordlinger, Chris 
Michel, Professor Jean Yarbrough, and Professor Donald 
Kagan.

In March, we sponsored sixteen Buckley fellows attending 
the Conservative Political Action Conference. In April, we 
sponsored one Buckley fellow’s travel to participate in 
the Annual Undergraduate Conference on the American 
Polity held at Skidmore College. 

A number of our student fellows also participated in a 
community service project. In conjunction with Splash 
at Yale, a teaching program that reaches high school and 
middle school students, student fellows taught short 
seminars on a variety of subjects, including The Federalist 
Papers, the meaning of liberalism and conservatism, and 
the Constitution, among other topics.   "A breath of fresh air"

         - Professor Noël Valis in the Yale Daily News,  
          “The Elephant in the Room” 
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	I n anticipation of our fall conference, we commissioned a national poll of college students concerning 
issues regarding free speech and diversity of thought on college campuses. Conducted by McLaughlin & 
Associates and released in late October, the poll revealed a wealth of information about how students view 
the First Amendment, speech codes, trigger warnings, and intellectual diversity on campus. The survey 
received national media attention in numerous outlets, including The Wall Street Journal, The New York 
Times, Los Angeles Times, Bloomberg View, The American Interest, among many others. 

Highlights included: 
•	 Forty-nine percent (49%) of survey participants said they have often felt intimidated to share beliefs that 

differ from their professors, including 14% who said "frequently" and 35% who said "sometimes";
•	 Exactly half (50%) said they have often felt intimidated to share beliefs that differ from their classmates, 

including 16% who said "frequently" and 34% who said "sometimes";
•	 The majority of students (53%) say their professors have often used class time to express their own views 

about matters outside of coursework, including 14% who say "frequently" and 38% who say "sometimes";
•	 Greater than six in ten (63%) say political correctness on college campuses is either a "big problem" (19%) 

or "somewhat of a problem" (44%);
•	 Fifty-five percent (55%) of students say they are aware of "trigger warnings" and 63% would favor their 

professors using them, while 23% would oppose;
•	 By a 52-42% margin, students say their college or university should forbid people from speaking on 

campus who have a history of engaging in hate speech;
•	 Seventy-two percent (72%) of students surveyed said they support disciplinary action for "any student or 

faculty member on campus who uses language that is considered racist, sexist, homophobic or otherwise 
offensive";  

•	 When students were asked to identify the amendment that deals with free speech, 68% correctly cited the 
First Amendment. One in three (32%) incorrectly listed another amendment;

•	 The majority (52%) said that the First Amendment does not make an exemption for hate speech and 
that all speech is protected under the First Amendment. One in three (35%) say that hate speech is not 
protected under the First Amendment;

•	 By a 73% to 21% margin, students say the First Amendment is an important amendment that needs to 
be followed and respected rather than an outdated amendment that can no longer be applied in today's 
society and should be changed.

•	 By a nearly two to one margin, students said their school is generally more tolerant of liberal ideas and 
beliefs than conservative ideas and beliefs, 37% to 20%. Thirty-six percent (36%) said their school was 
equally tolerant of both.

•	 Ninety-five percent (95%) of all college students say the issue of free speech is important to them, including 
70% who say it is "very important";

•	 By a 51% to 36% margin, students favor their school having speech codes to regulate speech for students 
and faculty.

•	 Eight in ten believe that freedom of speech should either be less limited (38%) on college campuses or 
there should be no difference (43%) compared to society at large. Just 16% say freedom of speech should 
be more limited;

•	 When given a choice, just one in ten (10%) say colleges, universities and government should regulate free 
speech more. A slight plurality (46%) says free speech is important, but there should be exceptions to 
every rule and 42% support freedom of speech in all cases;

•	 Seven in ten (72%) say their college or university should be doing more to promote policies that increase 
diversity of opinions in the classroom and on campus;

•	 Almost nine in ten (87%) agree that there is education value in listening to and understanding views and 
opinions that they may disagree with and are different than their own. 

                     
		  The full results can be viewed on our website. We plan to release another poll later this year. 

 Free Speech Survey 
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Internship Program 
Through its summer internship program, the Buckley 
Program sponsored five Yale students at the following 
internship locations: National Review, The New 
Criterion, the Manhattan Institute, Forbes Opinion, and 
Gingrich Productions. Each intern received a stipend of 
$4,000, making the experience affordable to students 
of all backgrounds. 

We saw surge in student interest this year, with each 
position receiving an average of 23 applications. This 
was double the average of 10.8 from 2015. We also 
provided a partial stipend to another Yale student 
interning in Washington, D.C. 

George Will wearing his Buckley Program tie on Special Report

A full house for Jonathan Haidt's timely talk.

Essay Contests 
In the fall of 2015, the Buckley Program offered two 
essay contests: one for Yale College students and one for 
high school students. Held in connection to our annual 
conference, students were asked the question, “What 
is the greatest threat to free speech?” The winners 
received monetary awards at the November conference. 
The high school winners attended the event with their 
parents. The winning essays were published on our 
student blog, The Beacon. 

In February 2016, the Program offered another essay 
contest on the question, “What is the greatest challenge 
facing the U.S. economy?” As with the fall conference, 
there were two contests, one for high school students 
and the other for Yale College students. The winners 
received their awards at the Program’s 50th anniversary 
of Firing Line celebration. 

We asked one of our fall high school essay contest 
honorable mentions to reflect on her experience. Here 
is what she said: 

“Last year, I took part in the essay contest for 
high school and college students and received an 
honorable mention. Though I did not initially know 
much about the Buckley Program, attending the 
dinner piqued my interest. Many of the speakers 
acknowledged concerns I had been feeling for quite 
some time, but did not see reflected in the discussion 
of many of my peers, nor in lessons from my teachers.  
Recently, I’ve observed an extreme shift among my 
peers toward political correctness. It didn’t bother 
me at first, but I started to feel enormous frustration 
when I couldn’t openly discuss ideas and opinions 
for fear of being shunned or needlessly censored by 
both students and teachers.

Writing the essay for the Buckley Program was the 
beginning of my conservative education, an area 
that has been lacking for quite some time. I attended 
the fifth annual conference banquet in November 
and heard the very intelligent U.S. Senator and Yale 
graduate, Ben Sasse, speak on political correctness 
in higher education and the often repressive effect 
it has on the school climate. His speech sparked in 
me a desire to learn more about the conservative 
movement, and cemented my thoughts on free 
speech and its importance in all levels of education.

My learning will continue and I hope to involve my 
peers in this endeavor. Free thought and political 
diversity are of the utmost importance, especially in 
today’s highly polarized society.”

- Elana Morris 
  Senior at Daniel Hand High School  
  Madison, CT 



50th Anniversary of Firing Line
In February 2016, we hosted an event celebrating the 
50th Anniversary of Firing Line, the television show Bill 
Buckley launched in 1966. The event featured a Firing 
Line Debate moderated by James Freeman between 
Larry Kudlow and Stephen Roach on “Reclaiming 
Reaganomics: A Path to Renewed Prosperity or 
Wistful Nostalgia?” The program also included clips 
of the show and a series of tributes by Neal Freeman, 
Linda Bridges, Jeff Greenfield, and Tom Wolfe. Over 
200 students, faculty, alumni, and other friends of the 
Buckley Program attended the event. 

Continuing this celebration, the Program hosted a 
debate on the Syrian refugee crisis in March 2016. In 
the fall semester, we will be hosting a series of debates 
on climate policy, the Affordable Care Act, and school 
choice. 

Campus Speech in Crisis: What The 
Yale Experience Can Teach America 
This fall, we will release the second “William F. 
Buckley, Jr. Program at Yale Book,” which will be a 
reprint of the Woodward Report, Yale’s policy on 
free expression published in the 1970s. Encounter 
Books will be publishing this booklet and we plan to 
distribute copies to students on campus. The booklet 
includes a preface by George Will, an introduction by 
Buckley Program board member Nathaniel Zelinsky 
’13, and an exegesis by Judge José A. Cabranes and 
Professor Kate Stith. We hope you’ll give it a read.  

Jeff Greenfield at the 50th Anniversary of Firing Line celebration.

"Yale’s Buckley Program should serve 
as an example to conservative campus 
organizations across the country."
		  - David Marcus in The Federalist, 
 		    “Yale Students Fight College Censorship The Right Way”
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Buckley Program 
Welcomes Richard 
R. West to Board of 
Directors 
In December 2015, the Buckley 
Program announced the addition 
of Richard R. West ’60 to its 
Board of Directors. Dick has been 
a steadfast supporter of our efforts 
on campus and we are honored to 
have the benefit of his wisdom 
and experience. 

Richard R .  West  is Dean Emeritus  of  New York 
University's Leonard N. Stern School  of  Business. 
During his deanship, the School received Mr. Stern's 
naming gift, then one of the largest benefactions in the 
history of management education in the United States, 
increased the number  of  endowed professorships 
threefold, and constructed the state of  the art Henry 
Kaufman Management Education Center at NYU's 
Washington Square campus. When Dean West stepped 
down, NYU named the School's deanship in his honor.
 
Prior to joining NYU,  Richard  R.  West  was 
Dean  of  Dartmouth's Amos Tuck School, where 
he also held the Leverone Finance Chair. His 
other academic appointments included serving as 
Dean of the University of Oregon's School of Business 
and Associate Dean  of Cornell's Johnson Graduate 
School of  Management. He has also held senior visiting 
appointments at the University  of  Alberta and Yale 

University, as well as major fellowships 
sponsored by the Carnegie, Ford and 
Woodrow Wilson Foundations.
 
Dean  West's teaching and research 
interests lie in the areas  of securities 
markets, investment banking, accounting 
and corporate governance. He is the 
author (or co-author)  of  3 books 
and more than 50 refereed articles, 
including one that received the 
Graham & Dodd Award. In addition, 
he has been a contributor of numerous 

"op/ed" articles, letters to the editor, and book 
reviews in places such as  The Wall Street Journal,  The 
New York Times and the Financial Times.	  

Throughout his academic career Dean West maintained 
an active practice as a consultant, director, expert witness 
and private investor. He has been a director of more than 
a dozen New York Stock Exchange listed companies, 
where he frequently served as chair  of the audit and/
or compensation committees. His current directorships 
include Vornado Realty Trust and Alexander's Inc.
                                                                                                     
Dean  West  has served on the Accounting Education 
Change Commission, the boards  of  the National 
Association of Securities Dealers (NASD), the College 
Retirement Equities Fund (CREF), the National Council 
on Economic Education, and the Municipal Securities 
Rulemaking Board, where he was the Chairman.
 
Dean West received his BA (1960), summa cum laude, 
from Yale University and his MBA (1963) and PhD 
(1964) from the University of Chicago. He also holds 
the MA (Hon) from Dartmouth College (1980).

The 2016 Student Board
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   Speaker Excerpts 

“A vision of the good is not the same thing as a political platform, but it acts to 
guide that platform, to help citizens tell the difference between movement in 
the right direction and movement in the wrong direction. A time of uncertainty, 
of frustration and unease, when the direction of our politics, even of American 
conservatism itself seems awfully unclear, is exactly the right time to return to 
principles, to get back to our intellectual roots and clarify for ourselves what 
we believe in, and why.” 
	 - Yuval Levin speaking on “What Are Conservatives For?” 

“I actually believe that free speech is a very powerful force for social justice. 
I think this is widely misunderstood. Still, I strongly suspect that I’m probably 
amongst the most liberal people here, and that actually makes me quite sad 
that there isn’t more ideological diversity in support of this principle. And from 
my perspective, concepts like free speech, patriotism, and science are not 
left-right issues. But it seems to me that both science and free speech are 
increasingly becoming so.” 
	 - Nicholas Christakis at the Fifth Annual Conference 

“People of character invite. They don’t disinvite.” 
	 - Ray Kelly at the Second Annual Disinvitation Dinner 

What Students Are Saying…
“The Buckley Program has become an integral part of my intellectual learning 
and exposure at Yale.  The ideas, conversations, and speakers that I can 
access have become inherently nonexistent on most college campuses, 
unfortunately including Yale. As a conservative on campus, I appreciate the 
ability to express my opinions at Buckley events and have them evaluated 
for their merit—something that amazingly cannot happen on most parts of 
campus. Additionally, I am extremely honored to be a fellow of the Buckley 
Program for the summer of 2016 at the Manhattan Institute, a free market 
think tank.  The Buckley Program has truly given me the opportunity to 
meaningfully engage with ideas I might never have explored and developed 
in the classroom.”
				    - Michael Mattessich ’18
“From speaker events to Firing Line–style debates to seminars over spring and 
fall breaks, the Buckley Program champions its goal of instilling intellectual 
diversity at Yale. The program is a much-needed voice on campus, providing a 
forum for free and open discourse in the midst of increasingly-common assaults 
on free speech. Recently, the Buckley Program has hosted such prominent 
intellectuals as Yuval Levin and Jonathan Haidt, who gave informative lectures 
on the role of conservatism and the importance of free speech. In addition to 
boasting brilliant guests, the Buckley Program broadcasts ideas that too-often 
go unheard; attending Buckley events is always an enjoyable experience.”
				    - Madeline Fortier ’19
"The Buckley Program's events are where I go to balance my education out. 
It is the one place I know I will be intellectually stimulated, questioned, and 
challenged in a non-hostile, academic way. The Buckley Program provides me 
the freedom to consider any idea I want and bounce ideas off others, without 
the constant threat of political correctness and public shaming. The Buckley 
Program is my safe space.”
				    - Karina Kovalcik ’17
"Thanks to the Buckley Program, I spent my summer in Washington, D.C. 
interning at Gingrich Productions, Newt and Callista Gingrich’s production 
company. During my time there, I conducted daily media monitoring, assisted 
with research, sat in on meetings and worked on the production and marketing 
of Newt and Callista’s books and movies. I learned so much about politics and 
history from Newt, Callista, and other staff members, who all have diverse 
opinions and love to discuss them. Furthermore, I couldn’t have picked a more 
exciting summer to be in D.C. When I wasn’t at the office or going to a Fox 
News taping with Newt, I enjoyed visiting D.C.’s many museums, going to 
Nationals games, kayaking on the Potomac and exploring the monuments."
	                              		  - Olivia Burton '18

Summer Events 
 
We were delighted to host two lectures during the 
Yale alumni reunions in New Haven this summer. 
In May, Dr. Alvin Felzenberg gave a talk on “The 
Future of Buckley Conservatism As We Know It.” 
In June, Professor Donald Kagan gave a talk on 
“History, Queen of the Humanities and a Liberal 
Education, and Key to the Mysteries of the Human 
Predicament.” 

We also hosted two social events during the 
summer, the first in New York City and the second 
in Washington, D.C. These receptions provided 
an opportunity for our student fellows to connect 
with alumni and other supporters.  

Master Nicholas Christakis delivers opening remarks at the Fifth 
Annual Conference.
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   Thank You 

Leadership Circle  
Anonymous
The Achelis Foundation
Noble Family Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas W. Smith

Founders
Anonymous (2)
Apgar Foundation
Mr. J. Frederick Berg, Jr. 
The Lynde and Harry Bradley 
   Foundation 
Ms. Carole B. Brown
Mr. Gregory Ciongoli
Drs. Thomas and Virginia Collier 
FedEx
Mr. and Mrs. Roger Hertog
Iroquois Avenue Foundation
Mr. Paul J. Isaac
Mr. and Mrs. Charles B. Johnson 
The Kleinschmidt Family 
   Foundation 
Mr. William Kunkler 
Mr. Avi Nelson
Dr. James Piereson
Dr. Richard R. West
Mr. and Mrs. Tim Yates

Firing Line Club 
Mr. and Mrs. William Adams 
Mr. Michael C. Aronstein
Hon. James Buckley
G. L. Connolly Foundation
    (Mr. Thomas A. Connolly) 
Mr. Peter Dooley
Mr. and Mrs. William K. Hoskins 
Mr. Reuben Jeffery III
Mr. Matthew Medearis
National Review
Mr. Georges C. St. Laurent, Jr. 
Mr. Peter J. Travers
Hon. C. Howard Wilkins, Jr.
Dr. John E. Willson

Athwart History Club 
Anonymous (2) 
Baupost Group
Mr. John Carberry
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan M. Clark 
Mr. Gene Dattel and Ms. Licia Hahn 
Mr. Mark DeAngelis
Mr. William B. Fitzgerald
Mr. Lionel Goldfrank III
Mr. John A. Hazelwood
Ms. Katie Hazelwood and 
   Mr. Todd Kaplan 
Mr. Seth A. Klarman 
Mr. and Mrs. Thornton Lockwood
Mr. Arthur W. Milam
Mr. Jay Newman
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Opladen 
Petrello Family Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Henry L. Ross 
Mr. Fred N. Sauer
Mr. Edward C. Schmults
Mr. and Mrs. Robin Selati 
Mr. Cameron O. Smith
Mr. and Mrs. John Spagnola
Mr. Donald J. Toumey
Prof. Amy L. Wax and 
   Dr. Roger B. Cohen
Mr. Robert C. Winters
Mr. Douglas Wright

Partners 
Anonymous 
Hon. Paul Applegarth
Mrs. Louise L. Arias In Memory of 
   Robert M. Arias
Mr. Thomas P. August
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Banister 
Mr. Lee M. Bass
Mr. Alan J. Biloski
Mr. L. Brent Bozell III
Mr. Oliver Brooks
Mr. Roberts W. Brokaw III 
Ms. Sheryl Brzuska
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Bush 
Mr. Austin Carey
Mr. Nathaniel M. Cartmell III
Mr. Michael Creem
Mr. William E. Curran
Mr. Robert W. Davis
Mr. Nicholas M. De Feis
Hon. Ron DeSantis
Mr. William O. DeWitt, Jr.
Mr. Robert Geoffrey Donelan

Partners cont. 
Mr. Gerard F. Doyle
Mr. Kevin Doyle
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Drum 
Mr. Robert Duggan
Mr. William W. Elting
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Fabbro
Mr. Jerome S. Fletcher 
Mr. Paul Z. Fletcher
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Flinn
Mr. Joseph G. Fogg III
Foundation for Constitutional 
   Government 
Mr. Michael Franc
Mr. Daniel Frank 
Mr. Robert Garthwait, Jr.
Hon. Bruce Gelb
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew J. Glass 
Mr. Edwin A. Goodman
Hon. Kingdon Gould, Jr. 
The Maurice R. and Corinne P. 
   Greenberg Foundation 
Dr. Hoke F. Henderson, Jr.
Mary C. Henry and Rajpal 
   Sandhu Foundation
Mr. Thomas R. Hood 
Mr. J. Bruce Irving
Mr. Thomas C. Israel
Mr. Larry Jeddeloh 
Mr. Leo Kayser III
Kerwin Fund within the 
   Community Foundation for the 
   Fox Valley Region
Prof. Charles R. Kesler
Dr. Henry A. Kissinger
Mr. Thomas D. Klingenstein
Ms. Carla Knobloch
Ms. Julia Krapf
Dr. James Krasno
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas S. Kreitler
Mr. Toomas J. Kukk
Mr. Andre Laborde
Mr. Raymond R. Latchem 
Mr. Raymond Learsy and 
   Ms. Melva Bucksbaum
Mr. Paul F. Lozier
Mr. Eric Luse
Mr. Dennis P. Lynch
Mr. James McKinnon
Dr. William C. McMaster
Mr. Howard D. Morgan
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Moriarty
Mr. Clay L. Morton
Mr. David K. Musto
Dr. John Noonan
Mr. William F. B. O’Reilly
Ms. Lee Otis
Mr. Henry Ott-Hansen
Mr. and Mrs. Waring Partridge 
Dr. Danilo Petranovich
Mr. Brian M. Powers
Mr. Mark Rosenblatt and 
   Ms. Sarah Stern
Cornelia Cogswell Rossi Foundation
Mr. John H. Sargent
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Sellers
Mr. Stephen Sherrill
Mr. Bill Shipman
Dr. Donald C. Simonson
Ms. Nancy Snyder and 
   Mr. Michael Haas 
Harold W. Sweatt Foundation
Mr. Raymond Thek
Hon. Mead Treadwell
Dr. Michael M. Uhlmann
Mr. Andrew Wallach
Mr. and Mrs. James M. Walton
Ms. Susan V. Watson
Mr. Philip B. Weymouth, Jr.
Mr. Henry Kellogg Willard II
Ms. Helen E. Witt
Hon. and Mrs. Michael M. Wood 
Mr. Christopher A. Wray
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas C. Wright III 
Mr. L. Randall Yates

Benefactors 
Mr. John Almeida
Mr. Christopher S. Armstrong
Mr. Thomas Barry
Mr. Frank S. Bell, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Bradford Berenson 
Mr. Jeremiah M. Bogert
Mr. Robert W. Boyd
Hon. Stephen F. Brauer
Mr. Stephen E. Brilz
Mr. T. A. Brooks

Benefactors cont. 
Mr. Christopher Buckley
Mr. Robert Burn
Mr. and Mrs. John Bushnell
Prof. Charles W. Calomiris
Mr. Brian G. Cartwright
Mr. Allan Chasanoff
Mr. Kevin P. Chilton
Mr. Peter B. Clark
Mr. and Mrs. Mark De Rocco 
Mr. Robert J. Dodds III
Mr. David Doret
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Dudley
Mr. John Duryea
Ms. Nancy Hemstreet Eaton 
Mr. and Mrs. Peter H. Elebash 
Mr. Richard Elliott, Jr.
Mr. Martin Fenton, Jr.
Mr. Alan H. Finegold
Mr. Philip M. Friedmann
Mr. William Lee Gaines, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Herrick Garnsey 
GE Foundation
Dr. Scott B. Halstead
Mr. Clay Hamlin
Mr. Lyn Hinojosa
Mr. and Mrs. Terry Holcombe
Mr. and Mrs. Robert 
   Huebscher 
Mr. Thomas B. Hyman, Jr.
Mr. George Jeffords
Mr. Richard B. Johnson
Dr. Peter J. Kahrilas
Mr. David G. Kaytes 
Mr. David Kennedy
Ms. Bobbie Kilberg
Mr. William A. Kramer
Mr. James B. Kurtz
Mr. Randy Labbe
Mr. Stallworth Larson
Mr. J. Al Latham, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. James R. Michie 
Mr. Douglas Miller
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin W. Murphy 
Mr. Jeff Naimon
Mr. Roy Nakdimon
Mr. Charles Neuhaus
Mr. and Mrs. Stephan F. 
   Newhouse
Mr. Sal Nuzzo
Mr. Edward J. O’Connell
Mr. David A. Oestreich
Mr. Barnet Phillips IV
Mr. Jacques A. Prindiville
Ms. Purvi Rajani 
Mr. Bernard G. Rethore
Mr. and Mrs. Laz L. Schneider 
Mr. William C. Scott
Mr. Jeremiah Shafir
Dr. Fred Shessel
Mr. Joel E. Smilow
Mr. and Mrs. Jay Snyder
Horton and Juli Spitzer Donor 
   Directed Fund of the 
   Community Foundation of 
   Jackson Hole
Dr. Harry C. Stone II
Mr. Fred Stratton
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Sullivan III 
Mr. and Mrs. George L. Unhoch
Mr. Jack R. Wahlquist
Ms. Annette Wheeler and 
   Mr. Dan Kelly
Mr. Thomas Wheeler
Prof. and Mrs. Edward Zelinsky

Associates 
Hon. William M. Acker, Jr.
Mr. David G. Anderson
Hon. Victor H. Ashe and the 
   East Tennessee Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. John C. Babcock 
Mr. Edward L. Barlow
Mr. and Mrs. Mordechai Beizer 
Mr. Maxwell M. Belding
Mr. J. Truman Bidwell, Jr.
Mr. Clarence B. Blair
Mr. Reynolds Burgund
Ms. Marianna Ponns Cohen
Mr. Francis C. Compton
Mr. Amory Cummings
Mr. Thomas P. Cutler
Mr. David Crall
Mr. and Mrs. Rob Crisell
Hon. Stephen M. Daniels
Ms. Marie T. DeFalco
Mr. Magruder Dent

Associates cont. 
Dr. Richard B. Devereux
Mr. C. Wallace DeWitt
Mr. Douglas A. Dial
Mr. Arthur A. Dornbusch II
Mr. and Mrs. Lee Edwards 
Mr. J. Michael Eisner
Mr. and Mrs. John R. Eliasberg 
Mr. Dean D. Fitzgerald
Mr. Robert B. Flint
Mr. Lester E. Frankenthal III 
Dr. D. Hood Franks
Mr. and Mrs. Michael F. Garrett
Mr. Lewis Girdler
Mr. Harry Goldberg
Mr. Joshua Gottheim 
Mr. John Gummere
Mr. Gregory Harris
Mr. Andrew C. Hartzell
Ms. Marilyn Hebenstreit
Hon. David W. Heckler
Dr. David M. Inkeles
Mr. Jeffrey S. Kahn
Mr. Frank B. Kimball
Mr. Robert Kinderman
Ms. Kathleen Kits Van Heyningen
Mr. Andrew Kness
Mr. Mark Ladner
Dr. and Mrs. David Leffell
Mr. Raymond W. Leyden, Jr. 
Mr. George S. Littell
Mr. Victor A. Machcinski, Jr.
Mr. P. B. Manville
Mr. William R. H. Martin
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas F. Maxey 
Burton and Betty McPheeters 
   Charitable Fund of the Mid-
   Nebraska Community Foundation
Mr. Thomas W. Merritt, Jr. 
Mr. Steve Middlebrook 
Mr. Thomas Moore
Ms. Jennifer Morcos
Ms. Elizabeth P. Munson
Mr. Robert Murchison
Ms. Lauren Noble 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph O’Brien 
Mrs. Lorian Peralta-Ramos and 
   Mr. Peter Buckley
Mr. Michael Pfeifer
Mr. Peter V. N. Philip
Dr. Christopher Peter Poje
Mr. Robert Power
Ms. Haley Proctor
Mr. Michael Quilty
Mr. Gerard J. Quinn
Dr. Mark E. Richards
Dr. Robert M. Rosa
Mr. Richard B. Samuelson
Mr. Michael Schoettle
Mr. Arthur A. Seeligson III 
Mr. Ira Shapiro
Ms. Jennifer Shemwell
Mr. Neil R. Simon
Hon. Michael Skol
Ms. Catherine Smith
Ms. Nurit Sonnenschein
Mr. Stephen A. Stack
Mr. Lincoln Thompson, Jr.
Mr. Stanley Trotman
Mr. David F. Tufaro
Prof. Noël Valis
Mr. David Vine
Mr. and Mrs. Ted A. Vlamis 
Mr. Stephan Weinberger and 
   Ms. Linda Frazer
Mr. Putney Westerfield
Dr. William C. Wilkerson
Mr. Dean Williamson
Mr. Marc F. Wilson
Mr. J. G. “Pepe” Wolf
Dr. Richard J. Worley
Mr. William W. Wurts
Mr. William M. Yedor
Ms. Carolyn Ziegler

Supporters
Anonymous (2)
Mr. Richard Adler 
Mr. Nathan R. Allen, Jr.
Ms. Nancy A. Allison
Mr. Bruce M. Ambler
Mr. David L. Ammen
Cdr. Robert J. Amundson
Mr. Henry H. Anderson, Jr.
Mr. Kip Armstrong
Mr. and Mrs. Richard S. 
   Auchincloss, Jr. 

Supporters cont. 
Mr. Brett August
Dr. Michael Auslin
Mr. Edward R. Baier
Dr. Curtis Bakal
Mr. and Mrs. Sam Baker
Mr. James G. Barnes
Mr. Jeffrey L. Bewkes
Mr. D. Scott Birney, Jr.
Mr. Roderyck Blake
Dr. James Blalock
Mr. John Block
Mr. Robert Boothby
Mr. Willis B. Boyer
Mr. Christopher W. Bramley
Dr. Stuart E. Braverman
Mr. Robert Broadwater
Mr. Steven D. Brooks
Mr. Stephen C. Bruner
Mr. Richard P. Buchman
Mr. Michael Bush
Mr. John Carey
Mr. John H. Carley
Dr. C. Sanford Carlson, Jr.
Mr. Breaux Castleman
Mr. Clifton B. Cates
Dr. Russell Cecil
Mr. William W. Chip
Mr. Andrew Clarke
Dr. Paul Cohart
Mr. Barnaby Conrad III
Dr. Joseph Conway
Dr. Seth Corey
Mr. Paul L. Cornell, Jr.
Mr. John Curtin
Mr. Robert T. Czeisler
Ms. Cynthia David
Dr. and Mrs. Chad Davis
Prof. Michael DeBow
Mr. James Deephouse
Dr. John L. Denby
Dr. William C. Dennis
Hon. Frederick B. Dent
Mr. Douglas Dick
Dr. Henry Dick
Mr. Joseph M. Ditkoff
Mr. Michael A. Doyle
Ms. Helen R. DuBois
Mr. Gilbert Dumontet
Mr. A. Baker Duncan
Prof. David S. Dustin
Mr. Richard Dutton
Mr. Daniel Dyer
Mr. John R. Edgeworth 
Mr. Richard Egan
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew M. 
   Erickson
Mr. James Ewing
Mr. Paul R. Farago
Dr. Robert James Feeney
Mr. Rick Fehling
Mr. William Feltus
Mr. Wendell Fenton
Mr. Edmund Flynn 
Mr. Robert T. Foley
Ms. Adrienne S. Forrest
Dr. David E. Frederick
Mr. Weldon French
Mr. David J. Freund
Mr. Michael F. Ganino
Dr. Michael Stuart Garfinkle 
Mr. William P. Garland
Mr. Mark Gerity
Mr. Gordon Gerson
Mr. Lawrence B. Gibbs
Mr. Frederick H. Gillmore, Jr.
Mr. Theodore Glasson
Mr. Richard C. Glowacki
Mr. Angus N. Gordon, Jr.
Hon. and Mrs. Steve Graham 
Dr. Alexander P. Greer
Mr. John S. Griswold, Jr.  
Mr. Mark Guarino 
Hon. Paul R. Haerle
Mr. Matthew Hamel
Dr. Lewis L. Hamilton
Dr. Mark E. Hammer
Mr. John L. Hammond
Mr. John W. Hanes, Jr.
Mr. Thomas V. Harmon
Mr. Todd Harrison
Mr. Thomas F. Hartch and
    the Vianda Williams Foundation 
Mr. J. Callender Heminway, Jr. 
Ms. Elizabeth Henry
Dr. David W. Hershey
Mr. Stephen R. Hildrich

Supporters cont. 
Mr. Edward Himmelfarb
Mr. C. T. Hiteshew, Jr.
Mr. G. Warfield Hobbs IV
Dr. Dickerman Hollister, Jr.
Dr. Margaret E. Holmes
Mr. Winchester Hotchkiss
Mr. James A. Howard
Mr. Richard I. Hoyer
Mr. Richard S. Jackson, Jr.
Dr. Randy Jaeger
Mr. John Jones
Dr. Richard L. Kahler 
Ms. Martha Karsh
Mr. Shraga Kawior
Rev. Hank Keating
Dr. Kristaps J. Keggi
Mr. David W. Keller
Mr. William T. Kelly III
Mrs. Cynthia H. Kempner
Mr. Bruce Kendrick
Mr. Mason J. O. Klinck, Sr.
Mr. Paul Knag
Mr. Timothy L. Knapp
Dr. John P. Knud-Hansen
Mr. Henry K. Kopel
Mr. Robert B. Kresch
Mr. William Krochalis
Mr. Arthur B. Laffer 
Mr. Albert W. Laisy
Mr. Don Leufven
Mr. Ronald Levin
Mr. Robert Lin 
Dr. Jason Lujan
Mr. William R. Lund, Jr.
Mr. Scott Lystad
Mr. Joel Magyar
Dr. Vincent T. Marchesi
Mr. John T. Marshman
Mr. Richard Marston
Mr. Dana Martin
Dr. Sam Martin
Mr. and Mrs. John Marrella
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Maturo
Mr. Frank Mauran
Mr. Joseph L. May
Mr. J. L. Mayberry III
Mr. Thomas C. Mazza
Hon. Robert McCallum, Jr. 
Ms. Kathleen McCreary
Mr. George S. McIsaac 
Mr. H. G. McNeely, Jr.
Mr. Thomas J. McNulty 
Mr. James McQuade
Mr. Stephen Messenger
Mr. H. Theodore Meyer 
Ms. Sandra S. Michel 
Mr. M. Miller
Mr. William E. Miller, Jr. 
Mr. John H. Moss
Mr. Edward S. Mundy 
Mr. F. W. Murray 
Hon. John Negroponte 
Mr. F. James Neil, Jr. 
Dr. Eric Nestler
Mr. Kenneth Newburger
Mr. A. J. Noble III
Mr. Benjamin Noble
Mr. Steven North
Mr. Stephen Orthwein
Mr. William M. Osborne, Jr.
Ms. Tara A. Owen
Dr. Richard R. Pelker
Ms. Dyanna C. Pepitone
   and Mr. Douglas Parker 
Lt. Col. Stephen Percy
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Pesci
Mr. Dan Phillips
Mr. Peter Platt
Mr. Jeffrey Pliskin
Mr. Allan Port
Mr. Frank B. Porter, Jr.
Dr. Joel A. Posener
Dr. Charles Post
Dr. Robert H. Potts, Jr.
Mr. John B. Prentis III
Mr. David Pressel
Mr. Jeffrey D. Pribor
Ms. Dorothy Radcliffe
Mr. Chandler Reynolds

The Buckley Program would like to recognize those donors who contributed 
to our efforts between January 1, 2015 and December 31, 2015. 
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Supporters cont. 
Mr. Russell S. Reynolds, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. L. George Rieger 
Mr. Arthur L. Roberts III
Mr. Donald M. Roberts
Mr. Daniel Rose
Dr. Heidi Rothenberg
Dr. and Mrs. Mark Ruchman
Mrs. Janet B. Saint Germain 
Ms. Juanita Whitby Saracoff 
Dr. and Mrs. John Schemmer 
Mr. David M. Schneider
Mr. William Schrader
Mr. Charles Schroeder
Ms. Olga Seham
Mr. Lloyd A. Semple
Shirley & Banister Public 
   Affairs 
Mr. George Shuster
Dr. Eric R. Sigmond
Mr. Steven Skwara
Mr. DeForest W. Smith
Hon. Lamar Smith
Mr. William A. Smith, Jr.
Dr. Charles Snorf
Mr. Christian Sonne
Ms. Elizabeth Steuart-Kret
Mr. Joseph St. Georges
Dr. Lee H. Strohl
Mr. Newbold Strong
Mr. William L. Strong III
Ms. Claudia V. Swhier
Ms. Victoria Talkington
Mr. Andrew Tarasevich
Ms. Bette D. Taylor
Dr. Robert Lane Taylor
Mr. Stewart F. Taylor
Mr. Robert Terhune
Mr. Scott G. Thompson
Mr. John Tierney
Mr. Stephen B. Timbers
Dr. Allan Toole
Mr. Alexander B. Trevor
Mr. Harry Valentine
Ms. Laura Heiss Varas
Mr. Joseph S. von Kaenel
Mr. Dyer S. Wadsworth
Mr. Christopher R. Wall
Mr. James Bryce Warden
Mr. Philip S. Weber
Mr. Donald P. Wefer
Dr. W. Lamar Weems
Mr. Paul V. Wentworth
Mr. William A. Werner, Jr.
Mr. Soren West
Mr. Leland Westerfield
Mr. Philip B. Weymouth III
Mr. George C. White

Supporters cont. 
Hon. Stephen Williams
Dr. Thomas E. Williams
Mr. David F. Willis
Mr. George Wiltsee
Mr. Alain Wood-Prince
Dr. James D. Woolery
Mr. Ralph Wrobley
Mr. Lin Yang 
Mr. Richard A. Young
Mr. John G. Zimmerman, Jr. 
Mr. John Zuccotti

Friends 
Anonymous 
Mr. Dennis Ahearn
Dr. Robert Almquist
Mrs. Valentina Antill
Ms. Robin Armandpour
Mr. Harrison H. Augur
Mr. James E. Bass
Ms. Paige Benigno
Mr. Richard Bennett
Mr. and Mrs. Frank S. Berall
Dr. John R. Bettinger
Mr. Edwin Blair
Ms. Anne Boucher
Mr. Pierre Bouscaren
Mr. Kevin Boyle 
Mr. Robert P. Breault
Mr. Richard M. Brooks
Mr. Thomas Brooks
Mr. G. Gernon Brown III
Col. Warren C. Bulette, Jr.
Mr. Henry Burr
Mr. Stephen H. Butler 
Mr. Charles A. Byrne
Mr. James S. Campbell
Mr. Henry Cannon III
Mr. Clarke F. Carey
Mr. Stephen C. Carlson
Mr. Dean Cassell
Mr. Norman V. Chimenti
Mr. Drew R. Clark
Ms. Claudine A. Cloutier
Mr. Dudley W. Coates
Mr. Andrew Cooke
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel R. Cooney
Mr. Jerry A. Core
Mr. Josef Cressotti
Ms. Margaret Crooks
Mr. Philip T. Crotty
Mr. Charles W. Culp
Mr. Bertram B. Culver III
Mr. James D. Darby, Jr.
Mr. E. B. de Selding
Mr. James E. Duffy
Mr. Albert Ehringer

friends cont. 
Ms. Nancy Elderbaum
Mr. D. Trowbridge Elliman
Mr. Alfred Ferguson
Ms. Lory Ffrench-Mullen 
Mr. Kingston Fletcher
Dr. Donald H. Frank
Dr. Liba Goldblum and 
   Dr. Jay Baraban 
Mr. Nicholas Grasso 
Mr. Donald A. Gray, Jr.
Mr. Gordon B. Griswold
Dr. Richard F. Gullot
Dr. Robert Gutman
Mr. John Hallen
Mr. Frederick O. Hanser
Hon. John Hetherington
Ms. Nancy E. Hobbs
Capt. Thomas T. Holme, Jr.
Mr. John P. Holmes
Mr. Morton Howard
Mr. E. K. Hueber
Mr. Roger Hull
Mr. Thomas L. Hurlburt
Mr. William Hyman
Mr. Erik M. Jensen
Mr. Kurt Jomo
Mr. and Mrs. George A. Karros
Mr. Paul L. Kelly
Hon. James W. Killam III
Dr. Walter Klein
Mr. John Klepic
Mr. John R. Kraft
Mr. James E. Kron
Mr. Philip Kushner
Dr. Maxwell Lai
Mr. Richard Lange
Mr. Tom Larson
Mr. Victor W. Lavenstein
Mr. Donald H. Leavenworth
Dr. Roger Lester
Dr. David Leveaux
Mr. John V. Lockhart
Ms. Courtney Long 
Mr. John Lucarelli
Mr. Robert MacFarlane, Jr. 
Mr. David Mackenzie
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Maco
Mr. and Mrs. Nick Madden 
Mr. and Mrs. Jaime Maddox
Mr. Robert P. Mairs
Dr. and Mrs. Allan Mattern 
Mr. Frank A. Maturo
Mr. Kenneth McAdams
Mr. John S. Meyer, Jr.
Mr. Peter S. Meyer
Dr. David O. Moline
Mr. Kyle G. Montgomery

friends cont. 
Mr. William S. Moonan
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Moore
Prof. Evan Morris 
Mr. James Mourkas
Mr. Philip W. Ness, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. John O’Donnell 
Mr. Rory H. O’Neil
Ms. Kim Pearson
Pfizer Foundation
Dr. Tracy Pittman
Mr. Edward W. Probert
Mr. Leigh Quinn
Mr. Kim H. Raseman
Mr. Chip Reames
Mr. Geoffrey J. Ritts
Dr. Elizabeth Roberts
Mr. Arthur Rubin
Mr. Kenneth R. Schmeichel 
Mr. H. Richard Schumacher
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Shank 
Mr. Flash Sheridan
Dr. Gordon H. Smith
Mr. Thomas E. Spahn
Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Spiel, Jr.
Mr. James Stansel 
Mr. Edmund W. E. Stein
Dr. Paul Turek
Mr. Mario Verdolini, Jr.
Mr. Roger B. Vincent
Mr. and Mrs. John Wells
Mr. Thomas E. Weil 
Dr. Ellen L. Weingart
Mr. Todd K. West
Mr. John M. Westcott, Jr.
Mr. King Whitney
Mr. Hugh Williams
Mr. Scott Williams 
Mr. Foster J. Witthauer
Mr. R. T. Wojciechowski
Mr. Henry S. Woodbridge, Jr.
Mr. Charles E. Workman
Mr. Nathaniel Zelinsky 
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Zorthian

Allies 
Anonymous
Mr. Hines H. Baker, Jr.
Dr. Thomas Banever
The Rev. Dr. Thomas W. Bauer 
Mr. and Mrs. Sherwin Borsuk
Dr. Ely Brand
Mr. Benjamin Cadwalader
Mr. John Calfee, Jr. 
Mr. John H. Chequer
Mr. Donald O. Chesworth
Mr. Jim Choate
Mr. David Chu

Allies cont. 
Mr. Thomas F. Clauss
Mr. Rafael A. Colon
Mr. Peter C. Cunniff
Mr. Harry Davidson
Mr. Eli Whitney Debevoise
Mr. William Dickinson
Ms. Rose Marie Doffing
Mr. Ammon G. Dunton, Jr.
Mr. Alvin W. Fargo III
Mr. Mike Farmer
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Finke 
Mr. Blake Flint
Ms. Tresa E. Fotinos-Server 
Mr. Michael Freeland
Mr. Hugh Galloway
Mr. Jack G. Gates
Dr. Harvey Gerhard
Mr. F. Giammattei, Jr.
Mr. Lawrence Goldman
Dr. and Mrs. Steve Gunther
Dr. Charles L. Halasz
Dr. John Haney
Mr. John Hanway III
Dr. Robert L. Harris
Mr. Richard C. Heeseler
Mr. William Hellar
Dr. Stephen Heller
Mr. Ryman Herr
Mr. Donald Isler
Mr. Paul Jarocki
Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Johnson 
Dr. Philip Johnson
Mr. Boleslaw Kabala
Dr. Tahia Kamp 
Mr. Jeff Kaplan
Mr. David Kessler
Mr. Thomas J. Kirk
Mr. Robert Knight
Dr. Arthur Krieg
Mr. John Lasser
Dr. David V. Lemone
Mr. Emil J. Liebewein, Jr.
Mr. Kenneth K. Y. Luke
Mr. James A. Lutz
Mr. Donald G. Magill, Jr.
Mr. Tim McKinney
Mr. Lawrence McQuade
Mr. Arthur Merriman, Jr.
Mr. W. McCook Miller, Jr.
Mr. James P. Monaghan
Mr. Marion R. Murray
Col. H. David O’Malie
Mr. Frederick W. Pape, Jr.
Mr. Thomas Pickhardt
Mr. Harry O. Postlewait
Mr. Dwight Price
Ms. Ann Prothro

Allies cont. 
Mr. Heyward B. Roberts, Jr.
Ms. Mary Eames Rock
Mr. Delbert L. Runyon
Dr. Ronald C. Savin
Ms. Joan M. Scheel
Mr. Kevin Smith
Mr. Peter D. Smith
Mrs. Edward Luke Stone
Ms. Nancy Stratford
Mr. Walter J. Strohmeyer
Mr. Lawrence B. Thompson
Mr. John Vafai 
Mr. Ferenc X. Vegh, Jr.
Prof. Seth L. Warner
Mr. Michael Wilder
Mr. William H. Willcox
Prof. Arthur E. Wilmarth, Jr.
Ms. Karen D. Youngstrom

Levels of Support 
$1 - $49 Ally
$50 - $99 Friend 
$100 - $249 Supporter 
$250 - $499 Associate 
$500 - $999 Benefactor
$1,000 - $2,499 Partner
$2,500 - $4,999 Athwart History Club 
$5,000 - $9,999 Firing Line Club 
$10,000 - $24,999 Founder 
$25,000+ Leadership Circle

The Buckley Program would like to recognize those donors who contributed 
to our efforts between January 1, 2015 and December 31, 2015. ThankYou 

     "I thought the Buckley program was terrific. It’s a student organization 
for conservatives, but in my visit I found that it has some real political 
diversity in it. The audience at my talk was roughly a third right of center,  
a third left, and a third libertarian — this is the most political diversity I 
have ever seen when speaking at a university. These students are engaging 
with arguments from all sides, and doing it civilly. They will emerge 
stronger and smarter. Progressive Yale students who don’t get involved 
with Buckley have few other chances to be exposed to conservative ideas 
or conservative faculty."
								        - Professor Jonathan Haidt
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The Buckley Program would like to recognize those donors who contributed to our efforts 
in this fiscal year to date, received between January 1, 2016 and September 6, 2016.ThankYou 

Leadership Circle 
Noble Family Foundation 
Dr. Richard R. West

Founders 
Mr. J. Frederick Berg, Jr. 
Drs. Thomas and Virginia Collier
Dr. James Piereson 
Mr. Frederick W. Smith

Firing Line Club 
Anonymous  
Mrs. Elisabeth Adams
Mr. Theodore E. Calleton 
Mr. William B. Fitzgerald and 
   Ms. Sandra Krause
Mr. John Hazelwood
Mr. Roger Hertog 
Mr. William K. Hoskins
Mr. Paul J. Isaac
Hon. and Mrs. Howard H. Leach
Mr. and Mrs. Charles B. Johnson
Mr. Matthew Medearis
Prof. Nicholas Q. Rosenkranz 
Mr. Frederick P. Stratton, Jr.
Hon. C. Howard Wilkins, Jr. 

Athwart History Club 
Anonymous 
Ms. Katherine Hazelwood and 
   Mr. Todd Kaplan
Mr. Bruce Kendrick 
The Kleinschmidt Family Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Parlin
Mr. and Mrs. Robin Selati 
Prof. Amy L. Wax

Partners 
Anonymous
Mr. Louis Alvarado 
Mr. Travis K. Anderson
Hon. Paul Applegarth
Mrs. Louise L. Arias 
   In Memory of Robert M. Arias
Mr. Thomas P. August
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Banister
Mr. Christopher Buckley
Mr. Jonathan Bush
Mr. L. Brent Bozell III
Mr. Edward F. Cox
Mr. Michael Creem
Mr. William E. Curran
Mr. Gene Dattel and Ms. Licia Hahn 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Mark De Rocco 
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Devereux
Mr. William O. DeWitt, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. William H. Draper 
Mr. Peter Dooley
Ms. Nancy Hemstreet Eaton 
Mr. Maurice Edelson
Mr. Joseph G. Fogg III
Mr. Philip M. Friedmann
Mr. and Mrs. Herrick Garnsey
Hon. Bruce Gelb 
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Hamel 
Hoover Institution 
Mr. Thomas B. Hyman, Jr.
Mr. Thomas C. Israel
Kerwin Fund within the Community 
   Foundation for the Fox Valley Region 
Mr. Christopher Laconi
Dr. Robert Lacy 
Mr. Richard Mayor
Mr. and Mrs. Francis Menton
Mrs. Diane J. Mnookin in memory of 
   Donald H. Mnookin
Dr. John Noonan 
Mr. William F. B. O’Reilly 
Mr. Henry Ott-Hansen
Mr. Barnet Phillips IV
Cornelia Cogswell Rossi Foundation
Mr. Earl Rusnak, Jr.
Mr. Fred N. Sauer
Mr. Bill Shipman 
Mr. Daniel Shuchman
Mr. Cameron O. Smith 
Mr. Gerard L. Smith
Mr. Paul Zaykowski

Benefactors
Anonymous
Mr. Thomas C. Barry
Ms. Jane Bate
Mr. and Mrs. Bradford Berenson  
Hon. and Mrs. Stephen Brauer
Mr. Stephen E. Brilz

Benefactors cont.  
Dr. and Mrs. Christopher Dyson  
   Casscells
Hon. Stephen M. Daniels
Mr. Robert Dodds III
Hon. Kingdon Gould, Jr.
Mr. John Gummere
Mr. Randall Guynn
Mr. Theodore T. Jones
Mr. James Kirchick
Ms. Carla Knobloch
Mr. William A. Kramer
Mr. T. J. Kukk
Mr. Joel Margolis
Mr. Dana K. Martin
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas F. Maxey 
Hon. Robert McCallum
Mr. and Mrs. Charles G. Meyer
Mr. and Mrs. James R. Michie
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas F. Moore
Mr. William G. Morrison, Jr.
Mr. Clay L. Morton
Mr. Gerard J. Quinn 
Mr. David Reape
Mr. William C. Scott
Mr. Ira Shapiro
Dr. Fred Shessel
Hon. Michael Skol
Mr. Joel Smilow
Mr. James Speights
Mr. A. Szewczak
Ms. Victoria Talkington 
Mr. Stephen B. Timbers
Ms. Susan V. Watson
Mr. Henry Kellogg Willard II

Associates
Mr. Harris J. Ashton
Mr. Paul Bancroft III
Mr. Edward L. Barlow
Mr. Frederick A. Beardsley
Mr. Reynolds Burgund
Dr. Carl Sanford Carlson, Jr.
Mr. Charles B. Catlin
Mr. Christopher Clark
Ms. Liz Coelho
Mr. Richard Coulson
Mr. Amory Cummings
Mr. Joshua Davidson
Mr. and Mrs. John R. Eliasberg
GE Foundation 
Ms. Elizabeth Grimm
Hon. David Heckler
Mr. James Howard
Mr. and Mrs. Terry Holcombe
Mr. Peter Lawson-Johnston
Mr. George S. Littell
Mr. Scott Lystad
Mr. John Mendell
Mr. John C. Morley
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin W. Murphy
Mr. Edward J. O'Connell
Mr. Jacques A. Prindiville
Mr. Michael Schoettle
Ms. Deb Shertzer
Mr. Henry O. Smith III
Ms. Elizabeth Steuart-Kret
Dr. Harry C. Stone II
Mr. Philip S. Weber  
Mr. Thomas Wheeler
Mr. Dean Williamson
Ms. Helen E. Witt
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Wolf 
Dr. John Wollaeger
Dr. James D. Woolery
Dr. Richard J. Worley

Supporters 
Mr. George M. Ahrens
Mr. Nathan R. Allen, Jr. 
Mr. Richard F. Allen
Mr. Bruce M. Ambler
Dr. Carol J. Amick
Mr. David Ammen
Mr. Henry H. Anderson, Jr. 
Hon. Victor H. Ashe and the East 
Tennessee Foundation 
Mr. Anthony W. Asmuth III
Mr. Harrison H. Augur
Mr. Jeffrey L. Baumoel
Mr. W. E. Baxter
Mr. Martin Begien
Dr. Alan S. Berkeley
Mr. J. Truman Bidwell, Jr. 
Mr. Clarence B. Blair
Dr. James Blalock

Supporters cont. 
Ms. Jennifer Braceras
Ms. Mary Bradley
Dr. Stuart E. Braverman 
Mr. Robert Broadwater
Mr. Stephen C. Bruner 
Mr. Richard P. Buchman
Col. Warren C. Bulette, Jr. 
Mr. Breaux B. Castleman
Mr. John A. Cataldo
Mr. Clifton B. Cates III
Dr. Russell Cecil 
Mr. Francis C. Compton
Mr. Daniel Cooney 
Mr. James Cowperthwait 
Dr. John S. Davis IV
Mr. and Mrs. Ross C. Detwiler
Prof. David S. Dustin
Mr. George M. Egan
Mr. Albert T. Ehringer
Mr. Brian Essman
Mr. Ray P. Foote, Jr.
Dr. D. Hood Franks
Dr. and Mrs. David E. Frederick
Dr. Michael Garfinkle
Mr. Scott E. Gessler
Mr. Lewis Girdler
Mr. Angus N. Gordon, Jr.
Ms. Ashley Grant
Mr. Harry Graver 
Guymark Studios
Mr. R. A. Hallahan 
Mr. John L. Hammond
Mr. C. Michael Harrington
Mr. Thomas F. Hartch and the 
   Vianda Playter Williams Foundation 
Mr. Wyatt R. Haskell
Mr. C. T. Hiteshew, Jr.
Mr. G. Warfield Hobbs IV 
Ms. Margaret Hoover 
Mr. Neal J. Howard 
Mr. H. W. Ingholt
Mr. Arden Johnson
Capt. T. R. Johnson
Mr. H. Gilbert Jones
Mr. Rick Kaminsky
Dr. Danielle Katz
Mr. Shraga Kawior
Mr. Jack Kelley
Mr. Charles A. Krause
Mr. Andrew Kress
Mr. William Krochalis
Dr. Steven C. Landin
Dr. William E. Lang
Mr. and Mrs. Thornton Lockwood 
Mr. and Mrs. William R. Lund, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Jaime Maddox
Dr. Terrence R. Malloy
Dr. Vincent T. Marchesi
Dr. Sam Martin
Mr. William Martin
Ms. Tanya Marton
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Maturo
Dr. Evin McCabe
Ms. Elizabeth McCarroll
Mr. Colin McNaughton
Ms. Sandra S. Michel
Mr. Leverett S. Miller
Mr. William E. Miller, Jr.
Ms. Heather Mohorn
Dr. Vincent Mooney 
Mr. John C. Morley 
Prof. Evan Morris 
Dr. Eric Nestler
Mr. Kenneth E. Newburger
Mr. Benjamin Noble
Mr. William M. Osborne, Jr.
Dr. Richard Pelker
Lt. Col. Stephen Percy
Mr. Brian Pierce
Dr. Fred E. Pittman
Mr. Jeffrey L. Pliskin
Dr. Joel A. Posener
Dr. Roger G. Pollock
Mr. Philip Prassas
Mr. J. S. Renkert
Mr. Arthur L. Roberts III
Mr. Jason Rosenbaum
Dr. Heidi Rothenberg
Mr. Christian Sarantopoulos
Mr. Joel Schiavone
Mr. Charles Schroeder
Ms. Sarah Scott
Mr. John M. Simms
Mr. and Mrs. Dick Slade
Hon. Lamar Smith
Mr. John H. Starr

Supporters cont. 
Dr. Lee H. Strohl 
Mr. Randal C. Teague, Sr.
Dr. Allan Toole
Mr. Robert Trukenbrod
Mr. David Vine  
Prof. Vanessa Vysosias
Dr. W. Lamar Weems
Hon. Bruce Westerman
Mr. Philip Weymouth III
Mr. Alain Wood-Prince 
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Woodrow
Mr. Lin Yang 
Mr. Richard A. Young
Mr. John G. Zimmerman, Jr. 

Friends
Dr. Robert Almquist
Mr. James E. Bass 
Mr. and Mrs. Frank S. Berall
Mr. Andrew W. Bonney
Mr. Theodore E. Bruning, Jr.
Mr. Stephen C. Carlson
Mr. Norman V. Chimenti
Mr. Josef Cressotti
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Davies 
Mr. Philip Drake
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew M. Erickson
Dr. Seymour Fein
Ms. Maria Gerard
Mr. Gordon Gerson
Mr. Theodore Glasson
Mr. Quartus Graves
Mr. P. Benjamin Grosscup III
Mr. S. S. Gurney
Mr. Kenyon Harbison
Ms. Judith Hoyer
Mr. Roger Hull
Mr. James M. Johnston
Dr. Walter Klein
Mr. James E. Kron
Mr. Tom Larson
Mr. Donald H. Leavenworth
Mr. Don Leufven
Mrs. Leora R. Levy
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph P. Maco
Mr. Joel C. Magyar
Hon. John R. Miller
Mr. Kyle G. Montgomery
Mr. William S. Moonan
Mr. James C. Mourkas
Mr. Philip W. Ness, Jr.
Pfizer Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Pearson
Mr. Michael Poliakoff
Mr. Michael Rosenhouse
Mr. Kenneth Schmeichel
Mr. H. Richard Schumacher
Mr. Mario J. Verdolini, Jr.

Allies 
Mr. Robert Waples, Jr.
Ms. Carolyn Wasserman
Mr. Hugh Williams
Mr. Eric J. Wirth
Mr. Foster J. Witthauer
Mr. Hines H. Baker, Jr. 
Dr. Thomas Banever
Mr. Edwin Blair
Mr. Roy Bush
Mr. David Chu
Mr. Thomas J. Craig
Mr. Eli Whitney Debevoise
Mr. E. B. de Selding
Mr. Ammon G. Dunton, Jr.
Mr. Michael Farmer
Ms. Tresa E. Fotinos-Server
Mr. Jack G. Gates
Dr. Harvey Gerhard
Mr. Lawrence Goldman
Mr. Ryman Herr
Dr. Dan F. Ippolito
Mr. Paul Jarocki
Mr. Michael Johnson
Mr. Jeff Kaplan 
Mr. Thomas J. Kirk
Mr. Ricardo Koster
Mr. John R. Kraft
Dr. Arthur F. Krieg
Mr. John Lasser
Dr. David V. Lemone
Ms. Donna Lesch
Marc Lindemann
Mr. David S. McCoart
Ms. Kathleen McCreary
Mr. Lawrence McQuade
Ms. Emily Miller
Mr. Michael Miller, Jr.
Mr. Boyd S. Murray
Mrs. Marion R. Murray
Mr. F. James Neil
Mr. Greg Pinson
Dr. Paula Shaw
Dr. Gordon H. Smith
Mr. Walter Strohmeyer, Jr.
Mr. Lawrence B. Thompson
Mr. Ferenc X. Vegh, Jr.
Ms. Rose Marie Volpe
Mr. Charles E. Workman

Levels of Support 
$1 - $49 Ally
$50 - $99 Friend 
$100 - $249 Supporter 
$250 - $499 Associate 
$500 - $999 Benefactor
$1,000 - $2,499 Partner
$2,500 - $4,999 Athwart History Club 
$5,000 - $9,999 Firing Line Club 
$10,000 - $24,999 Founder 
$25,000+ Leadership Circle

Fifth Annual Conference
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Contact Us
If you would like to join our e-mail list or have a 
question about our programs, please feel free to 
contact our executive director, Lauren Noble, at 
Lauren@BuckleyProgram.com. To learn more about 
our efforts, you can also visit our website,  www.
BuckleyProgram.com. We look forward to hearing 
from you. 

How To Support 
The Buckley Program is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt 
organization. We rely entirely on the generosity of 
donors like you. Tax-deductible contributions can be 
made online at www.buckleyprogram.com/donate 
or by mail to the following address: 

William F. Buckley, Jr. Program at Yale 
234 Church Street, 7th Floor 

New Haven, CT 06510 

174 Student Fellows 
826 Donors in 2015 
1,506 Facebook Likes
303 Twitter Followers 
957 YouTube Channel 
       Subscribers 
498,711 Total YouTube Views 
Like us on Facebook or follow us on Twitter 

to receive updates on our activities. 

Buckley Program 
By The Numbers

About Us 
Launched in January 2011, the mission of the 
William F. Buckley, Jr. Program at Yale is to promote 
intellectual diversity on Yale’s campus. Named for 
National Review founder William F. Buckley, Jr. ’50, 
the Program offers a speaker series, conferences, 
Firing Line debates, seminars, funded summer 
internships for Yale undergraduates, and more.

Fifth Annual Conference

We are incredibly grateful for your support.  
Donations of all sizes are welcome. 

Tom Wolfe chats with Buckley fellows at the 50th annivrsary of Firing 
Line celebration.


